

## Geneseo High School

700 North State Street, Geneseo, Illinois 61254

Anthony Hernandez - Band Asst. Director of Bands 309-945-0320 ahernandez@dist228.org Mike Haugse - Principal Nathan O'Dell - Associate Principal Jeff Utsinger - Assistant Principal Steve Scherer - Band Stephen LaCroix - Choir

Date: Monday, April 27, 2015

Dear Board of Education,

I am writing today to request approval for the Geneseo bands and choirs to take their biennial performance trip during Spring Break of 2016. The destination of the trip is Denver, Colorado and the music events taking place include masterclasses with the staff at the University of Denver and exchanger concerts with a local high school and with the US Air Force Band and Choir. Additionally, there will be a community service performance at a Senior Home.

Estimated costs per person: \$725. Payment for the trip would be made in seven installments beginning in September with the last payment due in March. Payments would be due on the 15<sup>th</sup> of each month. The trip would leave on Saturday, March 19th, and arrive back home on Wednesday, March 23rd.

The tour company we will be utilizing is Group Travel Planners. They arranged our last two tours and we have found them to be superior in organizing trips with high level music opportunities

Respectfully submitted,

anthony D. Hernandy

Anthony Hernandez